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GULF STATES UTILITIES COMPANY
P o S Y o F FIC E B o x 2 9 51 BEAUMONT. TEXAS 777od*

AREA CooE 713 838 3843

July 7, 1980

RBG - 8002

Mr. Karl V. Seyfrit, Director
Region IV Office of Inspection & Enforcement
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
611 Ryan Plaza Drive
Suite 1000-
Arlington, TX 76011

Dear Mr. Seyfrit:

River Bend Station - Units 1 & 2
_ Docket Nos. 50-458. 50-459

Gulf States Utilities Company identified to you on June 5, 1980
a potential deficiency which may be reportable to you per 10CFR 50.55(e)
concerning the use of possibly improperly qualified #67 and #8 concrete

.

aggregate in Category I structures. Our investigation of this potential
deficiency has been completed, and we have determined that it is not a
reportable deficiency.

If you have any questions, please let us know.

Sincerely,

-.

E. L. Draper
Vice President - Technology
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